
EMRA EXPRESSIONS

As we are leaving Los Angeles we are saying “hasta luego” to the people we see.  That is Spanish. It does 
not mean goodbye, it means we will see you later. 

Goodbye sounds so final - hasta luego sounds so much more available!  

Our desire is to be here: Either on the phone, through e-mail, on video phone or in person whenever we 
are needed.  We can still do S.A.Y. Yes! Trainings and Parenting Seminars - we will just be scheduling 
them further in advance than before. 

                              Our new address will be:                      Please continue to use these phone numbers: 

All donations can continue to be sent to the treasurer in Whittier. Jenny is doing a great job of helping us 
in this area and we are grateful she is willing to continue with us long distance. 

                That address will continue to be: 
Life Is Full Of Choices 

PO Box 6179 
Whittier, CA  90609 

It has been a great pleasure to live and minister in Los Angeles for almost 29 years. We have watched: 
• Brian and Paul turn into men - of whom we are proud. 
• A generation of kids grow up at the Community Center and come back to show us their changed 

lives. 
• A group of very diverse people start S.A.Y. Yes! Centers all over the city (and beyond).  We were 

blessed to be used by God to mentor, teach and coach them as they started the work of changing kids 
lives in their communities. 

• God at work in peoples lives as we mentored them beyond S.A.Y. Yes! 

God has always been faithful and I believe He will continue to use us as we move to Texas and start a new 
phase of ministry: Working with CRU to start S.A.Y. Yes! Centers in and around Dallas and as we continue 
to teach parents, grandparents, teachers and other interested people how to grow responsible kids! 

Pray for us as we: 
• Travel. 
• Set up a new house. 
• Make contacts for future ministry opportunities. 

In His grip, 

John 
for John and Sheryl Emra 
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